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Memo No. 135/HGU/21-22/Offline Classes     Date : 01.11.2021   

  

Notice 

In view of the Memo No. 1058-Edn(CS)/10M-32/2021 dated 28.10.2021 issued by the 

Principal Secretary to the Government of West Bengal, Higher Education Department, 

all offline classes at PG level in this university will open on and from 16th November 

2021 in strict adherence to Covid-19 protocol issued by the State Government. 

Dated 1st November, 2021        
(Professor Tapan Kumar Biswas) 

                             

Copy for information and necessary action to : 

1. Registrar, HGU. 

2. Finance Officer, HGU 

3. Chairman/Convener, PGBoS of Bengali/Education/History/JMC 

4. All HoDs, HGU. 

5. University Guard File. 

Dated 1st November, 2021        
       (Professor Tapan Kumar Biswas) 

                           


